/s O n : Division of Insurance
A7 v Jim Riesberg

~ Department of Regulatory Agencies Commlssmner of Insurance

John W,
Hickenlooper

Governor
October 19, 2011

Barbara J. Kelley
Executive Director Julia Blank

10400 N 25™ Ave, Ste 200
Phoenix, AZ 85021

Julia Blank
3934 W. Bames Ln
Phoenix, AZ 85051

CERTIFIED MAIL, RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED AND FIRST CLASS
MAIL

RE: Denial of license
Case File No. EC5462

Dear Ms. Blank:

Your new application for licensure was forwarded to the Colorado Division of
Insurance (the “Division™) by Pearson VUE, the Division’s licensing agent. The
Division reviewed your application and has DENIED your new application for
licensure as a resident insurance producer with life authority pursuant to §§ 10-2-
404(1), 10-2-801(1) and 24-4-104(8), C.R.S. You have no authority to sell, solicit
or negotiate any insurance business. The application for licensure is denied

pursuant to §§ 10-2-801(1)(c), (i) and (m) C.R.S. The reasons for denial are as
follows:

e Violation of, or noncompliance with, any insurance law, or violation of any
lawful rule, order, or subpoena of the commissioner or of the insurance
department of another state;

Failure to fully meet licensing requirements; and

Pima County Court case number 91CR00532 shows you were charged with
§ 18:2113(a) Bank Robbery, a felony requiring an 18 U.S.C. § 1033 waiver
in order to participate in the business of insurance.

Pursuant to §§ 24-4-104(9) and 24-4-105, C.R.S., you may make written demand
on the Division for a hearing to determine the reasonableness of this denial. Such
demand shall be made upon the Division within 60 days from the date of this letter.
. If you do not request a hearing within 60 days from the date of this letter, the denial
of your application for licensure will become non-appealable. You will not receive
another notification from the Division regarding the non-appealability of the denial

1560 Broadway, Suite 850  Denver, Colorado 80202 Phone 303.894.7499
Fax 303.894.7455 Toll Free 800.930.3745 www.dora.state.co.us V/TDD 711

Consumer Protection



Case File No. EC 52
October 19, 2011
Page 2

of your application for licensure. The denial of your application for licensure will
be reported to the National Association of Insurance Commissioners.

Please direct any questions regarding this matter to Investigator Teri Smith at 303-
894-2374.

Sincerely,

‘Paula Sisneros
Director of Compliance & Investigations



